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14th October 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

We have an exciting event planned for Tuesday 18th October 2022 to expose our children to the diverse cultures
within our community, across Britain and across the globe. Our children will be working towards gaining the
Outwood Primary Diploma. The first focus is ‘Being a good British & International Citizen’. The name of the event is:
‘We All Smile In The Same Language’

We are inviting all children and their parents to visit the main school hall, from 3.15pm, where various faith leaders
will have a display stall. These stalls will cover the religions: Buddhism, Islam, Christianity, Judaism, Hinduism and
Sikhism and will be led by a working member of that particular place of worship. The mayor of Wakefield will be our
guest of honour during the event.

As we have 31 different languages spoken at our academy, we are looking for parents, friends and family to cook
traditional dishes from their culture (including British dishes) and bring them into school on 18th October.
Any hot food should be brought in from 2pm as we do not have the facility to reheat food. We would love to get as
many different dishes from around the globe and need your help. If you are interested in supporting this great event,
please fill in the form below and return it to school. Please also complete the label on the back of the letter and
attach it to any dishes you bring into school.

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………

PLEASE COMPLETE AND RETURN TO CLASS TEACHER ON MONDAY

Name of child…………………………………………………..

Class………………………….

I will be making some delicious…………………………………………………………………

Country the dish comes from……………………………………………………



Please attach this label to any dishes you prepare


